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Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, March 23, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. The following members were
present: James Romano, Steven Rapoza and Dan Fournier.

1.

2.

NN

Call to Order

5 Swing Drive
The Septic plans were reviewed by our consultant Nyles Zager. The
Board reviewed the comments and the plans. The Board approved,

stamped and signed the plans.

48 Bryant Street
Fadi Heneine appeared before the Board for the Final Compliance Card

sign off. The Board reviewed the water re-test and filter receipt, copies
placed in folder.

115 Rear South Main Street

The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant Walter Hermenau. The
Board reviewed the comment and the plans. Plans need to be stamped by
Conservation for the Board to sign.

29 Point Street
No Show.

30 Pine Street
Joseph and Kelly Roberts appeared before the Board to discuss the

addition of a fourth bedroom. The Board reviewed and approved.

12 Ferry Lane
Jeff Rose from Hadrose Well Drilling appeared before the Board for a
Well Permit. The application was accepted and Mr. Rose paid the fee of

$275.00 with check #15559.




The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence, signed invoices and
permits.

Meeting ended at 7:36 PM.
Next meeting scheduled April 13%, 2021.
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